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Toronto ON, M5C 3A1 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
June 13, 2014 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
27th Floor 
2300 Yonge St 
Toronto, ON 
M4P 1E4 
 
 
 
Re: Rate Design for Electricity Distributors / revenue decoupling 
Board File No. EB-2012-0410 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli,  
 
Attached please find submissions from APPrO regarding the review of the Draft Report 
of the Board on Rate Design for Electricity Distributors, Board File No. EB-2012-0410.   
 
Please be aware that APPrO collaborated extensively with the Canadian Solar Industries 
Association (CanSIA) on this submission. We shared the cost of a consultant, Mr. Jason 
Chee-Aloy, and with his help we prepared a joint submission with CanSIA which forms 
the main part of the filing attached. In addition to the joint submission with CanSIA we 
also prepared a separate submission dealing with issues of concern that are specific to 
members of APPrO. As a result you will find attached two documents: The master or 
joint submission, and the APPrO-specific submission.  
 
We look forward to working with the OEB on this and future matters, and I would be 
happy to discuss this submission in greater detail should you have any questions.  
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Sincerely, 
 
 

 
Jake Brooks 
Executive Director 
 
 
 
cc: Laurie Reid 
Dave Butters 
 
 


